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Dear George Harrold
 
Please accept this email as confirmation that Uttlesford District Council was consulted on this
scheme in April 2019.  No response was submitted from Uttlesford District Council.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Stephen
 
 
Stephen Miles
Local Plan and New Communities Manager
Uttlesford District Council
London Road
Saffron Walden
Essex
CB11 4ER
 
T: 01799 510346
E: smiles@uttlesford.gov.uk
 
 
 
 

From: A428 Black Cat <A428.Blackcat@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Sent: 26 February 2021 18:56
Cc: A428 Black Cat <A428.Blackcat@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: [External] A428 Black Cat to Caxton Gibbet [TR010044]: Request for Adequacy of
Consultation Representation
 
Dear Sir/ Madam,
 
Please see attached request for an Adequacy of Consultation Representation in relation to the
above scheme.
 
Please could we have your views by 12 March 2021.
 
Yours faithfully,
 
George Harrold
NSIP Officer
National Infrastructure Planning
The Planning Inspectorate

mailto:smiles@uttlesford.gov.uk
mailto:A428.Blackcat@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
mailto:smiles@uttlesford.gov.uk
mailto:A428.Blackcat@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
mailto:A428.Blackcat@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

&mm,.,.,.m...m,...,.,.,m o





 
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
Twitter: @PINSgov
Email: george.harrold@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Direct telephone: 0303 444 5376
General enquiries: 0303 444 5000
 
 
This communication does not constitute legal advice
Please view our Information Charter before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate
 

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or
confidential and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the
intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon
them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe
you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to
monitoring, recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for
other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and
any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as
a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all
necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the
opinions or policies of the Inspectorate.
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